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FOR RELEASE MONDAY, NOVEMBER 29, 1971 

John S. Renza, vice president for financial affairs at Salve Regina 

College, Newport, since 1967 joins the Cranston School Department on Wednesday, 

December 1, 1971. 

Mr. Renza, a Cranston resident, assumes the position of business 

administrator for Cranston schools. His resignation from the administrative staff 

at Salve Regina and his acceptance of the new position was announced at a Cranston 

school committee meeting in October. He has continued to serve at the College 

through November 30, 1971. 

Sister Mary Christopher, R. S. M., president of Salve Regina, in a 

memorandum to members of the administration and administrative staff said, "It 

is with sincere regret that I announce the resignation of Mr. John S. Renza, vice 

president for Financial Affairs." 

"He leaves Salve to join the -Cranston School System and will assume 

his new position., business administrator, after December 1." 

"I wish to express my appreciation for Mr. Renza's cooperation and 

contribution to our administrative efforts in a time that has been very trying, 

particularly in the area in which he has been involved." 
• 

The Board of Trustees and Sister Mary Christopher are currently in 

the process of recruiting a replacement for Mr. Renza. 
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